














IV. Other Business
Board members approaching the end of their service term should be receiving letters
from the Clerk to the Board of Commissioners regarding potential re-appointment. The vacancy

on the board will be filled with a new member and officer elections should take place at the next
meeting.

V. Next Tentative Quarterly Meeting:

Date: July 21, 2020
Location: 201 North Chestnut St. Winston-Salem, N.C.

VI. Mr. Sieg adjourned the meeting.

Dated: 11/3/2020 Minor Barnette, Director

’ LW/ ~
Richard Sieg, Vice Chairman
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Approved:




